Admin Info for AAG Meeting
November 4, 2008

9:30 a.m.

Retreat

· We welcome Ann Yaxley to the Retreat Focus Group
· The group names will be circulated shortly 

· We will have  a further update for you at the next AAG Meeting
Staff Changes and Updates

· Sharon apologizes that she can’t be here today to inform you of the latest developments.  As you probably have heard she has accepted the position of Director, Office of the Provost.  Her duties are to oversee all activities of the office and administer the administrative, research, strategic, and policy support to the Provost.

As the Dean mentioned in his email, Sharon will continue to help out with some critical tasks in the Faculty.  A transition team will be set up to take on many of Sharon’s responsibilities.  This information will be circulated shortly.

If you have any questions about an ongoing item, please contact Linda Tom at 2161; for new items please contact Mary McDaid at 7378.

We are going to miss Sharon and wish her all the best in her new position.   Working with her has been a joy– her vision and enthusiasm has been contagious and we will do our best to carry on.
- Linda Tom’s family was transferred to Toronto.  We are lucky that she will continue to work with us remotely for the time being.  Through the miracles of modern technology she can be reached at her local 2161.  She can also be reached through her email Linda.tom@mcgill.ca .  We wish her well and we are happy that she is able to assist us during this transition.

